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American Association of University Women Houston Branch

Fall Branch Membership Meeting  (guests most welcome!)
10 am – noon      Saturday, September 20, 2008
River Oaks Apartments meeting room            3435 Westheimer, Houston, 77027   
 (713) 888-0005 for directions if needed 
Join us for a powerful speaker, refreshments and to hear what’s new for AAUW!
Topic:                   Helping Women Build Independent Lives
Speaker:                Marcia Tapp, Director of Volunteer Services & Community Outreach for Womens Home
The mission of The Women’s Home is to help women in crisis regain their self-esteem and dignity, empowering them to return to society as productive, self-sufficient individuals. The Women’s Home offers women an 18-month residential program that focuses on building the skills and self-confidence necessary to overcome mental illness and addiction and achieve self-sufficient living. A non-profit United Way agency, WH has provided a multi-ethnic, non-denominational, home for women since 1957.  Today, The Home’s residential buildings include a dormitory, four transitional homes, “A Room of Her Own” apartments and a non-denominational chapel, the heart and soul of the residential block. Marcia will familiarize us with the programs of Womens Home and introduce us to both their Life Learning Center and the Cottage Thrift Shop. 
The Women’s Home is a training site for psychiatric residents from Baylor College of Medicine as well as graduate and undergraduate students from the University of Houston campuses, University of Texas School of Nursing, Our Lady of the Lake University and Texas Southern University.

Taking Charge –“Above the Influence: The Media and Me”

Taking Charge is a program sponsored by a coalition of organizations to help at-risk middle school girls take charge of their futures.  This year’s event will focus on the influence of the media and will be held Friday, October 30.  Volunteers are needed for a wide variety of jobs, including registration, food service, set up and facilitators.  A volunteer form and a facilitator’s job description are on our website.  If you would like to volunteer or have questions, contact Pat Ross paross@aol.com 281-491-5139 (h), 281-435-9678 (c)

AAUW Gains Special Consultative Status with U.N. Council
AAUW has gained special consultative status at the United Nations with the Economic and Social Council (ECOSOC), which initiates reports, makes recommendations, and promotes respect for human rights and fundamental freedoms.

For many years, AAUW has had a U.N. representative attending select meetings and monitoring issues affecting women and girls. The new designation allows AAUW to participate in international conferences, sign on to NGO statements, and share AAUW’s expertise.

“We closely follow a variety of international issues ranging from girls’ education to women’s economic security to human rights to women in peacekeeping,” said AAUW Executive Director Linda D. Hallman, CAE. “This new status will strengthen AAUW’s presence globally and provide us with greater opportunities to engage in U.N.-related activities and initiatives that break through barriers for women and girls.” 

AAUW has a proud history in global affairs that includes awarding more than 2,200 international fellowships to women from more than 130 countries and partnering with leading international humanitarian organizations on initiatives to empower women.

Next year, AAUW will actively advocate for women at the 53rd session of the U.N. Commission on the Status of Women, which will focus on the equal sharing of responsibilities between women and men, including caregiving in the context of HIV/AIDS. 

“AAUW can now advocate more effectively and support policies aimed at strengthening gender equality, especially in the areas of the economic, social, political, and reproductive health rights of women and girls,” said Carolyn Donovan, AAUW’s U.N. representative. 

Currently, AAUW is encouraging its branches to commemorate the 60th anniversary of the Universal Declaration of Human Rights on December 10 and to continue supporting ratification of the women’s rights treaty—the Convention on the Elimination of All Forms of Discrimination Against Women (CEDAW).

“AAUW members have long supported our efforts, from hosting international visitors to initiating forums and symposia on global issues pertinent to women and girls,” said Gloria L. Blackwell, AAUW’s director of fellowships, grants, and international programs. “We are thrilled that our role is expanding.” 

Your Dues Are Due!!!

Houston AAUW dues ($70 for branch members, $21 for Paid Life Members, $11 for Dual Members) should be sent ASAP to

Lois Sutton, AAUW Houston Branch Finance Officer

702 E 8 ½ Street

Houston TX 77007-1716
2008-08 Bookworms Schedule

	Oct 22
	Conversation with George Bush
Martha Boone Mattia
	Debbie Campbell
	Terry Whaley

	Wed Nov 12
	Julie and Julia
Julie Powell 
	Janet Richardson
	Local restaurant to be determined

	December
	Holiday event to be determined
	
	

	Jan 28
	Summer
Edith Wharton
	Gail Fox

	

	Feb 25
	Gateway
Frederick Puhl
	Lois Sutton
	Lois Sutton

	Mar 25
	Women’s Works, The First 20,000 Years
Elizabeth Wayland Barber
	Jill Harmuth
	

	Apr 22
	Morality for Beautiful Girls
Alexander McCall Smith
	Open group discussion
	Local restaurant to be determined

	May 27
	Three Cups of Tea
Greg Mortenson
	PJ MIssman
	

	Summer
	2009 – 2010 Planning session
	
	To be determined


October General Meeting:

Breaking Through Barriers
Association Director Jackie Littleton will discuss the future of AAUW 

and ideas to help branches to continue Breaking Through Barriers.  

A potluck salad luncheon to follow.
October 25th
10:00 AM
Tracy Gee Community Center
Out and About: Discovering the Hidden Treasures of Houston

A new daytime interest group explores the treasures of Houston.  

Contact Erma Ridge for more info: (713) 888-0005
HOUSTON – WE HAVE A WEBSITE!

Our members AAUW Texas State Webmaster Margo Johnson and Website Revamp guru Debbie Campbell maintain the Houston Branch website www.aauwhouston.org. They newest info is always posted on our website.  Please take some time and visit our website and remember to thank Debbie and Margo for a job so well done!
AAUW advances equity for women and girls through advocacy, education, and research.

 Since 1881, AAUW has been one of the nation’s leading voices promoting education and equity for women and girls. It has a nationwide network of nearly 100,000 members, 1,300 branches, and 500 college/university institutional partners. Since its founding 127 years ago, AAUW has examined and taken positions on the fundamental issues of the day—educational, social, economic, and political. AAUW’s commitment to educational equity is reflected in its public policy advocacy, community programs, leadership development, conventions and conferences, national partnerships, and international connections. 

AAUW
 Breaking through Barriers
